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27th February 2024  

World Book Day 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
World Book Day 2024 will take place this year on Thursday 7th March. 

 

This year we are going to have our first ever Westwood Academy book swap! 
We are asking each child to bring in a pre-loved book to swap. If you would like 
your child to take part in the book swap, we are asking them to bring in their 
books from Monday 4th March to swap on World Book Day! 

 

We will also be having a Book in a Box competition again this year! Here are 
some examples from last year -  

      

 
Children may also come to school dressed as their favourite book character on 
Thursday 7th March. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Wimperis 

Principal 
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